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| have not made any reportable political donations in the previous
two years.

| object to this development.

| am concerned about the additional traffic caused the proposed
development. The current traffic situation is very bad, and it will get
worse from the development because the trucks and construction
vehicles will occupy both the Pacific Highway and local roads
including Livingstone Ave, Everton Road and Avon Road.

The proposed ELC and additional classrooms will generate
substantial amount of additional traffic especially during morning
and afternoon rush hours.

Furthermore, the noise and dust pollution level from every college’s
significant construction in the past created lots of inconvenience for
residents and we anticipate similar disruptions. The college is very .
unrespectful to the local community.






